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Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 
 

 
21st March 2023 

 
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers/Guardians, 
 
As part of our learning about Christian Celebrations and Our Community we will be walking to St 
Barnabus Church to take part in our whole school Easter Celebrations on   
  
WEDNESDAY 29th 2023  
  
As we are walking to the church, each class from Nursery to Year 6 will require parent helpers to 
support the children’s safety on route. We will be leaving school at 9:30 for the celebration to start 
at 10 am. Our celebration will last approximately 30 minutes and we aim to be back at school by 
11am.   
  
Please see your child’s class teacher asap if you are able to help.  
 
Thank you for your support  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs Ramsay 
Religious Education Lead  

Phone: 01202 590703 

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk 

Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk 
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